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Agenda Item 
Item 5. A. Election of Officers 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
This item was on the October 20, 2021 agenda and was tabled to the November 17, 2021 meeting. 

According to the bylaws for the Lower Minnesota River Watershed District, election of officers is to be held annually in 

September.    It was not on the September 15, 2021 agenda so it has been added to the October 20, 2021 agenda. 

Currently, Manager Jesse Hartmann is President (since 2018 election), Manager Dave Raby is Treasurer (Manager Raby has 
held the position of Treasurer since 2015.  In 2017, the offices of Secretary and Treasurer were combined because there 
were only three Managers on the Board.  Manager Raby held the position of Secretary/Treasurer until Manager Salvato’s 
appointment in 2020.)  Manager Lauren Salvato is Secretary (since 2020) and Manager Patricia Mraz is Vice President (since 
her appointment by President Hartmann in April 2021).  

Bylaws call for the election of a President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer and Assistant Treasurer.  The duties for each 
office are defined in the bylaws.  

Bylaws also require that they be reviewed at least every five years.  The bylaws were last reviewed in 2016.  Since Carver 

County is referenced in the bylaws the board may wish to wait until a new financial services provider has been retained 

before updating the bylaws.  Bylaws are attached for reference. 

Attachments 
Bylaws dated 10-19-2026 

Recommended Action 
Hold Elections of officers in accordance with LMRWD bylaws 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, November 17, 2021 








































